
14th November 2023

Dear Parents/ career,

We are delighted to extend a warm welcome to you and your children as you embark on this
exciting journey with us at Launceston College. It is with great joy that we welcome you into the
Launceston College family, and we look forward to the start of an amazing educational
adventure this coming September 2024.

Choosing the right educational setting for your child is one of the most significant decisions you
can make, and we are honoured that you have chosen Launceston College. Our commitment to
providing a nurturing, inspiring, and enriching environment for your child's academic and
personal growth is unwavering.

At Launceston College, we offer a comprehensive and holistic education that caters to individual
needs and talents. Our dedicated team of educators is passionate about helping students
unlock their full potential, develop critical thinking skills, and instil a love for lifelong learning. We
are proud of our strong academic record and our focus on creating well-rounded individuals who
can thrive in our community and beyond.

In addition to our academic offerings, we have a range of extracurricular activities and support
services designed to complement your child's educational experience. Whether it's through
sports, arts, music, or various clubs and organisations, your child will have the opportunity to
explore their interests, develop new talents, and build lasting friendships.

As we move closer to the start of the academic year, we will be providing more information on
the orientation process and how we can best support your child's transition to Launceston
College. We understand that this is an important step for both you and your child, and we are
committed to making this transition as smooth as possible.

We encourage you to get involved in the Launceston College community and join us in various
events and activities throughout the year. Our strong parent-teacher partnership is vital to the
success of our students, and your active participation is greatly appreciated.



In August we have our highly anticipated ‘Summer School’ which gives our students a great
opportunity to familiarise themselves with the College site with few students there. The dates for
‘Summer School’ are 12th- 16th August 2024. We also have our transition days 15th and 16th
July, which is super exciting for our future Year 7 to experience the school and get to know their
new tutor groups and peers.

We are excited to welcome your child into our school and are confident that the journey ahead
will be filled with growth, discovery, and achievement. If you have any questions or need further
information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We are here to support you and your child
every step of the way. At Launceston College, every day is an open day and if you would like to
book onto a “walk around” of the school then please contact Mrs Ranson-
wranson@launcestoncollege.uk to book a tour with Mr Lyle.

You can visit-
Website- https://www.launcestoncollege.uk/
Facebook- Launceston College
Twitter- @launcestonCol
Instagram- launceston college

Once again, welcome to the Launceston College family. We look forward to getting to know you
and your child and to working together to create a bright and promising future.

Let the Adventure Begin!

Sincerely,

Tom Lyle
Associate Assistant Principal 
Head of Year 7
PE Teacher
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